
  
9/16/2021 
 
Well Cleaning at Park 1 
 
Wayne has indicated that it is an appropriate time to have both of the wells at Park 1 
cleaned and general maintenance of the pump equipment.  The cleaning will include an 
inspection of the pumping equipment along with some rehabilitation of the motors and 
an inspection of well shaft casing.  These are normal procedures that are done as part 
of preventative maintenance.  We will be able to utilize our depreciation fund to cover 
the costs.   
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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